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Internship offer 

at the Faculty of Business and Economics, Mendel University in Brno 
International project “European Network for Academic Integrity” 

 
Faculty of Business and Economics, Mendel University in Brno, one of the leading economic 
faculties in Czechia, with approx. 3000 students (10% of them are international) and 150 staff 
members. Leading partner of the Erasmus+ Strategic Partnerships project “European Network 
for Academic Integrity”. 
 
The internship will take place at the Faculty of Business and Economics, Zemědělská 1, Brno 
(Mendel University campus). The main task will be support for the international project, namely: 

 Maintaining the content of the project web page 
 Gathering information for newsletters and circulating newsletters to partner institutions 
 Active communication and promotion of the network via social media 
 Active involvement in creation of educational materials about academic integrity 
 Administrative support for international conference “Plagiarism across Europe and 

beyond 2017” 
 Active seeking for new partnerships and communication with partner institutions 

 
No salary is provided, using Erasmus+ grant for practical training is supposed. Mendel 
University provides accommodation and lunches for reasonable price. 
 
Required skills: 

 Fluency in English (at least level B2) 
 Proactivity, communicativeness, responsibility, flexibility, open-mindedness 
 Using PC, especially office applications 

 
Previous international experience is welcomed, but not necessary. 
 
Internship of minimum length 2 months (longer duration preferred) should take place between 
February and June 2017. 
 
Students interested in this offer are encouraged to send their motivation letter and CV no later 
than 31th of December 2016 to info@academicintegrity.eu 
 


